

Enter to win a \$250 gift certificate!

Take the Care Management Survey

We want to hear from you! How satisfied are you with Blue Care Network's Care Management Services? How can we improve our services to better meet your needs and those of the BCN members you serve? Please take five minutes to complete our survey at:

tinyurl.com/bcn2013cm

Survey responses must be submitted no later than December 31, 2013 in order to be eligible for the random drawing. Two winners will be announced in January 2014.

Thank you!

This drawing is open to all contracted BCN providers. If you do not wish to participate in the survey but wish to be included in the drawing, you may enter by emailing BCNProviderSurvey@bcbsm.com with your entry request.

Please include your name, office name, NPI and address. All requests must be emailed no later than

December 31, 2013.